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Hello Pastor and Praying Friends:  

Greetings! 

Thank you for praying for our Vacation Bible School that we had at our Capital Hill Baptist church from July 
13th to July 17th. The VBS went really good. We were inspired and encouraged from the Bible lessons and 
the activities performed during the VBS. It was a blessing to see some of the kids come to know the Lord 
as their Lord and Savior.  

Please continue to pray for the other ministries that we are involved with beside pastoring Capital Hill 
Baptist Church. Continue to pray for our Bible translation ministry, the prison ministry, youth ministry and 
our building project. For your information, we have now begun re-building our Nahs (activity center) that 
was badly damaged during the tropical storm that hit our island on May 11, 2015. We would like to thank all 
of you who have been praying for us and for our building project. We would like to extend our special 
thanks to our two donors from the mainland who have donated $1,250.00 to go toward our building project.  
The fund donated from the two donors is so far enough for us to start building.  This time we are building a 
bigger and a stronger “nahs”; one that will 
be able to withstand strong winds like the 
one we had last May, 2015. We are 
trusting the Lord to provide the funds to 
complete the building and at the same 
time anticipating growth in our faith in the 
Lord as we see Him faithfully provides.  
   
Please pray for the health and safety for 
our church men who are working on the 
building.  

Thank you for your prayers and support.  
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